
ii�

�

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) - Florida Geological Survey 

appreciates the funding and support of this project by the Suwannee River Water Management 

District.  We specifically thank the following District staff: Trey Grubbs (co-investigator) - 

Water Supply, Tara Rodgers and Tom Mirti - Water Resources, and Edwin McCook - Operations 

Division. 

We thank the private landowners, Carolyn Coile, Tom Edwards, and Clay, David, and 

Karen Goolsby for providing access to their properties. Their interest in the project is sincerely 

appreciated. 

FDEP Suwannee River State Park personnel are acknowledged for their continued support 

of our studies and for accommodating us when our field work runs after normal park hours. The 

expedited service obtained from Ozark Underground Lab is recognized and appreciated. Within, 

we thank each of the Florida Geological Survey staff that assisted with the successful completion 

of this project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover photograph - Dead River Swallet fluorescein dye introduction on June 22, 2016.  

Photo taken by Mark Long. 


